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We are living the season of Advent, preparing to celebrate the birth of Jesus, the child God who came to

live with us for a certain period of his life. In this troubled world, he lived long enough to show us God the

Father's project.

In this project we should love our neighbor as He loved us. It's not easy to do this. The neighbor, most of

the time, we place him very far from us. We forgot to love him, to support him, to welcome him, to feed

him...

May we get down on our knees and pray as the Pope has prayed. This Christmas may the light of love

and peace shine in your home and may the New Year bring many happy and prosperous days.

Fraternally yours,

✓ The INTERNATIONAL ROSARY begins on Saturday, January 29, 2023.

✓ The "RECONCILIATION" NEWSLETTER will be issued every month of the

year with information and reflections related to the la Salette, let us be

carriers and spokespersons disseminating the material.

✓ Implementing the BASIC TRAINING is a “Quality” leap for all Lay Saletense.

Dear brothers and sisters. We all are children of the same eternal father.

Television shows us Pope Francis praying and, moved, crying for all those

who suffer the consequences of the insane war. He weeps the tears of all of

us, the tears of Our Lady of Salette.

My old father used to say that when a man cries in public, the generation is

saved.
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